
 
 

 

 
January 5, 2012 
 
 
Mr. Jeff Derouen, Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd 
PO Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 
 

 
RE: Case No. 2011-00442 
 
 
Dear Mr. Derouen: 
 
Cumberland Valley Electric (“CVE”) is submitting an Application for a CPCN to construct 
certain distribution facilities according to its new 01/01/2012 ~ 12/31/2015 Construction 
Work Plan (“CWP”).  The Application and all supporting documentation are being filed 
using the procedures and guidelines of the Commission’s electronic filing initiative.  
Commission staff has already assigned the Application to Case No. 2011-00442 and 
assigned CVE a user ID and password. 
 
The Application and all materials filed electronically in support of Case No. 2011-00442 
are a true, accurate and complete representation of the original documents. 
 
One (1) complete original Application in paper form will be filed with the Commission 
pursuant to the guidelines for electronic filing. 
 
CVE respectfully requests expedited consideration of this application due to critical 
timing of several CWP projects contained within. 
 
Please contact me (270-404-5030 or ggrubbs@pd-engineers.com ) or Mark Abner 
(Engineer) at CVE should you have any questions or need additional information in 
regard to this filing. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Gary Grubbs, PE      
Principal / Client Engineer 
 
CC: Mark Abner 
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